
 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 
 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – MR P STOKES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – FRIDAY, 2 OCTOBER 2015 

 

 

Stewards today conducted an inquiry into the discovery of a bottle of Tribactral, found at the 

stable premises of Trainer Mr. Phillip Stokes, which had not been labelled or prescribed.  

 

After considering his explanation, Mr. Stokes was charged under AR.80E(1);  the particulars being 

that on Wednesday, 9 September 2015, during a routine stable inspection conducted by 

Stewards, a substance that was not labelled or prescribed in compliance with the relevant State 

and Commonwealth legislation, was found to be on his training premises.  Mr. Stokes pleaded 

guilty and was fined $200  

 

Mr. Stokes was advised of his right of appeal. 
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